
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
 

Our records indicate that not every student has purchased a 

yearbook.  We want to make sure that you are aware that 

there is still time to purchase a yearbook for your student.  

 

The Brass Castle and Port Colden yearbook committee is excited about this 

year’s yearbook, bursting with photos, student portraits, activities, highlights, 

and of course, space for special autographs. We’re sure that he/she will want a 

yearbook to look back on these special memories.  

 

As you make choices about purchases for your student, please consider the long-

term value of a yearbook. For the price of a CD or a few music or app 

downloads, your student can have a book that captures forever the special 

events of the year. A yearbook grows more valuable over time. Can you say the 

same thing about a CD or a music download?  

 

Make sure your student doesn’t miss out on this opportunity! To order a 

yearbook(s) for your student(s), please complete and return the Yearbook 

Order Form, or go online to https://ybpay.lifetouch.com and use  

ID CODE 10805814. But act fast, the deadline to order is APRIL 4. 

 

It’s been a great year so far—and we look forward to an equally great 

yearbook! 

 

Special thanks from the Yearbook Committee 

https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/

